
Android Phone Group March 24 – Martyn Radcliffe. 

Intrepid Android phone users with devices in hand gathered once again in the Guide HQ 
building. 

The meeting dealt with downloading documents and images from the Android phone to either a 
laptop/PC or an SSD drive. 

It was discussed about the type of connector whether Micro USB B or C depending on handset 
that was being used but that convertors were available. 

Connecting to a computer was relatively easy as the standard charging cable can be used so 
that the telephone acts as an external drive but when selecting a hard drive to connect directly 
to the phone the type of connector was important. 

A crib sheet for the session will be made available. 

Next Meeting is on 2nd May 2024 


